ASPRS
Data Preservation and Archiving Committee (DPAC)
 
12 May 2016


Attendees:	David Day, Lluis Colomer, John Faundeen

Small group today, but still went through the agenda.  John Faundeen described how the Fort Worth IGTF went in relation to DPAC.  The Committee meeting was great with good participation including a former ASPRS President and a former DPAC Chair.  Good ideas were generated as to what groups DPAC should solicit for use and contributions for the ASPRS Aerial data Catalog.  The DPAC poster session had 52 participants and the questions and discussion lasted way beyond the session closing time.  Every registered conference participant that picked up his or her bag received a business card with the Catalog URL and QR code on the back.  This was an unexpected marketing strategy from Michael Hauck.  Michael also included a screen shot of the Catalog during his organizational overview.  The Catalog was listed as an accomplishment.

David day provided a status of the Catalog noting that many little items have been addressed just recently.  The interface is considered to be stable and working well.  John reported over 2,000 entries including +70 countries being listed.  All US states have at least seven entries.  Well over 10,000,000 frames are represented. We are really starting to roll!  David has another 2-3,000 entries he is working on that will be loaded in the next few weeks.

John reported that around 50 institutions or organizations were solicited to use and contribute to the Catalog.  Some of those have already responded. 

Discussion of a spatial interface should start this summer.  Will need to ensure Cody Benkelman can attend.

Lluis Colomer brought up an interesting topic.  He wondered if our site could handle a large load such as a Google pointing to the Catalog.  While that could be a problem, it might be a good one.

The group also discussed how updates to the Catalog might occur.  Right now it would a bit tricky for suppliers to make entry modifications.  We will need to work with the Web Developer as these come up.  Relatedly, we discussed sending an email one year out, perhaps spring of 2017, to the current suppliers asking if any changes have occurred that should be reflected in the Catalog.  Probably need to do that annually to ensure we stay fresh.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly, we agreed to have David provide a tutorial on to review submitted entries and get them uploaded to the Catalog.  We have to take the load off of him!

Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 9 June 2016 at 11:00 CT.
